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Is your not-for-profit corporation ready? 

Ontario’s Not-for-Profit Corporations Act, 2010 is targeted to come into effect in 2014.    

It will generally apply automatically to all Ontario not-for-profit corporations. There will 

be a three-year transition period for existing not-for-profit corporations once the Act 

comes into effect to make any needed changes to their incorporating and other documents 

to bring them into conformity with the Act. Learn what you may need to do to make your 

corporation’s transition a smooth one.  [Link to association information or 

http://www.sse.gov.on.ca/mcs/en/Pages/Not_For_Profit.aspx] 

 

Thinking about becoming a not-for-profit corporation? 

Learn about Ontario’s new Not-for-Profit Corporations Act, 2010 and how it will make it 

easier for organizations to incorporate. [Link to association information or 

http://www.sse.gov.on.ca/mcs/en/Pages/Not_For_Profit.aspx] 
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